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Friday 8th October 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers  

Re: Covid Measures 

The guidance for schools in regard to COVID 19 measures changed in July and August this 

year. Schools are now required to take a stepped approach in their actions in response to 

Covid cases and as always, follow guidance from Public Health Authorities. 

We have been advised by Public Health Walsall that, as a school, we must now reintroduce 

face masks in internal communal areas and classrooms. This will mean that as of Monday 

11th October 2021, we will expect all students, unless exempt, to be wearing a face covering. 

I must stress it is the responsibility of the student to bring a face mask to school with them 

and ideally have a spare. 

I look forward to your support in this matter. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mr A Lawrence 

Vice Principal 

 
 
 


